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   Newsletter December 2019

Christmas Stay and Play
We will be hosting a Christmas Craft Stay and Play Session on Thursday 12th  December from 9am to 10.30am.

All parents and carers are welcome to attend. 
Christmas Party & Singalong 
Nursery Christmas Party will be held on the morning of Thursday 19th December. Please bring children for normal session times at 8.30am. Children can wear party clothes.
We would like to invite parents for a Christmas Singalong from 2.30pm.
Nursery Clothing
The weather is changing; it is now starting to become a lot colder. Please ensure your child is appropriately dressed for the changeable weather. 

On our weekly trip to the woods, it is essential that the children wear warm clothing. It would be a big help if your child is dressed with lots of layers, thick socks, a pair of gloves, a hat and a scarf.

The big garden is a great space to explore and learn. However, at this time of year, it can be very muddy. Can we please ask all children to have a pair of 

indoor shoes to keep our nursery clean.

Donations

We are looking to include some plants in the nursery environment to encourage the  children to care for living things. 
If anyone has plants or seeds they would like to donate they would be very welcome.
Nursery Toys

Recently a small number of items have gone missing from the nursery. Occassionally, items can be transported from nursery to home. If you notice any items at home, that may have come from nursery, please speak to a member of staff.
Thank You
A special thank you to Neil Milliken for mending our nursery fence. 

Thank you for your donations of socks and gloves. 
DIARY DATES

December 5th Christmas Fair 6-8pm

December 11thth Christmas Lunch

December 12th Stay and Play 9.00 to 10.30

December 19th Nursery Christmas Party 
Christmas Singalong 2.30pm
December 20th Last Day of term
Children return  on Tuesday 7th January 2020

It’s the most wonderful time of the year.








